May 2017

Hello felllow 307th members,

I apologize for the lack of newsletters of late. The club has underwent some personnel changes and we ask for

your forgiveness as we initate some changes and move our club forward.

May is when we think of spring flowers, our Mothers, kids getting out of school (in some states) and to some

Memorial Day is just a 4 day weekend.

To me it's a time to remember those that fought and gave their life so we can live free. It's about thanking those

who have served & their families for the sacrifices they made so we enjoy life everyday with our loved ones.

So a big THANK YOU to all our WWII 307th BG (HV) Veterans, both living and deceased.

You truly

are our heros!

To all other veterans that have served we say thank you for carrying on and for your brave service. To the

spouses or parents, Thank you for the sacricfices you have made without question for your veteran, to the

children who sometimes grew up without a parent because he gave his life to support freedom or for the

childern who spent long periods without seeing their parent.

To our current brothers and sisters in arms, the 307th Bomb Wing (Long Rangers) we wish you a safe and

happy memorial day and thank you for carrying on the proud name of the 307th!

Please contact us with your pictures or stories of your families and we will post them on Facebook and on our

website. Also, each month we will select a story at random to add to our newsletter.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon!

Yours sincerely,

Debbie Drake

President

The Long Rangers

307th Bombardment Group (HV)

President@307bg.net